
SAINT MARY'S COLLEGE
N O T R E D A M E " I N D I A N A

Mr. Mark A. Ingram
Fundraiser Mortgage
1700 Adams Avenue, Suite 11.0
Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Dear Mr. Ingram:

Saint Mary's gratefully acknowledges the gift of $300 recommended by
at the time of their loan closing. We salute your company's unique

philanthropy. Your generosity supports our mission to foster learning experiences that challenge
young women's minds, inspire their spirits, and fully equip them to use their voices for good.
The lives that our graduates touch and the positive influence they make in their communities are
significant outcomes of your investment in Catholic, liberal arts education for women.

We are grateful to all that you have chosen to invest in our work.

Sincerely,

Shari Rodriguez
Vice President for College Relations

Cc: Mr. and Mrs. Thomas G. Johnsen
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